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Re: OPSB Case No. 21-1231-EL-BGN Fountain Point Solar Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board:

Regards
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 Date ProcessedTechnician

This project does not meet the public interest, convenience, and necessity and should 
be denied.
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Recent evidence today reveals that there is a negative impact on property.values from 
large scale solar facilities than presented by solar developers which is a major negative 
impact on the community.

The solar facilities would devalue resident’s properties due to present health risks from 
the installation, electromagnetic exposure, visual impact, solar panel glare, drinking 
water supply, poor water drainage management, continuous noise during the solar 
production (generator noise), and habitat degradation. No matter the excuse, the visual 
picture of these panels will lower property values because most buyers would not want 
to live near or next to them. This area is zoned agricultural and residential, not 
commercial zoning.

I live in Logan County, Ohio and I oppose the Fountain Point Solar project for the 
following reasons. Case Number 21-1231-EL-BGN.
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This is to certify that the images 
appearing are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.
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